
 
Hello brothers and sisters in Christ.  We hope you are well, greetings from your 
missionaries, the Avila family serving in Cabo San Lucas area.  We want to 
share with you the activities of the ministry that we have carried out this year 
so far and the upcoming activities.   
 
In January we traveled together with Stephen and Jan to visit the churches in 
Maine, Connecticut and New Hampshire.  We had a great time connecting with 
so many of our friends, team members and supporters. We are so grateful to 
so many churches and individuals that have supported us for almost 20 years. 

You are such an important part of our ministry. We also really enjoyed the snow!  While we were gone, our children 
carried out an evangelical medical campaign with our friend Dr. Mercado, in a community outside of Cabo. We 
supported the ministry of the "Church of God" with 18 medical consultations, pressure and glucose intake and Christian 
counseling, also distributed bibles and brochures. We are partnering with them in all 11 of the communities with once a 
month events to share God's love, medical care and grow their mission church plants. 
 
In the month of February we had an outreach in the "Gastelum" colony, where we had a small medical outreach seeing 
about 15 patients, checking vital signs, offering Christian counseling and shared dramas and games with the children. 
The church members shard the word of God, and gave out bibles and books of John. 
 
In March we had an excellent time with our team of short-term missionaries from the United States and a local pastor 
committed to loving and caring for those so very isolated, about 8 hours from Cabo. We were grateful to visit four 
villages, La Purisima, Las Barrancas, Chicharon, and San Juanico, that have very little services.  Together with them we 
provided dentistry service to 81 people, medical consultations to 160 people, delivery of reading glasses to 160, foot 
care to 20 people and children's activities.  In addition we had 7 home visits and checked the blood pressure and glucose 
of many. We saw God's light in this place and were able to share God's love. 
 
On March 15 we had a medical outreach at the "Alpha and Omega" mission where we gave 18 consultations, blood 
pressure and glucose checks, medicine was given out and the children were taken care of in an outside covered area. 
 
We are waiting for the visit of a team from Southwest Hills Church, Oregon next week with whom we will have a week 
full of ministry. We have work projects at both the clinic and the rehabilitation center planned, we will attend church 
services with the churches we will be serving with, we will participate in the children's feeding program-cooking food 
and children's ministries, and have 4 health fairs and medical outreaches planned with pastors in San Jose, Los Congreos 
park and the community of Tierra Libertad. We know God has a great plan for that week. 
 
In addition, we continue to see many patients at the clinic, about 37 in January, 25 in February and 29 in March and as 
many home visits and medication deliveries as needed. 
 
Other upcoming events are serving 200 inmates at a medical/dental clinic at Santa Rosalia Prison for 4 days, May 30-
June 3 with missionaries Don and Lorraine, serving with a dental and outreach team in Cabo,June 4-10 and heading to 
Palenque, Chiapas in July29-Aug 5 for more medical/dental outreaches. 
 
It is a great blessing to be able to share with others of the love and mercy of God. We thank you very much for the 
support and prayers you give us. 
 
God bless you. 
Alvaro, Soledad and family 
 


